Webb, Jean A.

From: secretary

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2000 11:07 AM RECEIVED
To: Webb, Jean A.; Colbert, Edward W. C.F.7.C.
Subject: FW: Proposed New Regulatory Framework '
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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARIAT

----- Criginal Message-----

From: Maria J. A. Clark [mailto:jac@aimr.org]

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2000 11:00 AM

To: 'PArchitzel@cftc.gov'; 'ASeifert@cftc.gov'; ‘RAdriance@cftc.gov';

'secretary@cftc.gov' ' COM M ENT

Subject: Proposed New Regulatory Framework

Dear Sirs,

The Association for Investment Management and Research (AIMR) plans to
respond to the Commissian's proposed new regulatory framework. The
Assogciation for Investment Management and Research is a global, non-profit
organization of over 41,000 investment professionals from over 80 countries.
Through its headquarters in the U.S. and 95 Member Societies and Member
Chapters worldwide, AIMR provides global ieadership in investment education,
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professional standards, and advocacy programs. m ?? T
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t attended the hearings held this week in DC, which were very insightful. | s 2 O o .::
would like, however, to respectfully request that the Commission consider g m O ;<
extending the allotted comment period. As one of the presenters noted, the o = - r.;
proepased changes are significant and we would like to give them the full rry O _3‘3 o om
consideration they are due. ST ~
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Please let me know if such extension is possible. =5 -
!_.I
Regards,
Maria Clark

Maria J. A. Clark

Associate, International Finance
Office of General Counsel
AIMR

560 Ray C. Hunt Drive

P.O. Box 3668

Charlottesville, VA 22803-0668
USA

Phone - 804.951.5314

Fax - 804.951.5320

E-mail - jac@aimr.org



